
INFORMATION NOTE FOR MEMBERS       
 
 
                                        
LATE HOURS CATERING GRANT 
MCDONALD'S  RESTAURANTS, GARTHDEE ROAD 
  
This application is before the Committee because this meeting is the last before the 
statutory 6 month time period by which the application has to be determined has elapsed (7 
December). 
  
 The application is for a late hours catering licence and the hours sought (23.00 to 05.00) are 
outwith the Committee's guidelines for this location which recommends a terminal hour of 
midnight.  
  
The premises form part of the Asda store at Garthdee. Asda itself has a late hours catering 
licence and it is necessary to clarify whether or not the applicant premises form part of the 
Asda premises for licensing purposes. There has been lengthy correspondence with the 
applicant's agents which is still ongoing. Further advice will be provided to Members at the 
Committee meeting dependant on the result of such correspondence.  
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